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Dear Prayer Partners, Friends, and Loved Ones, 

 

 
 

Preaching to the lost in a parking lot in San Jose, Costa Rica where 

more than 40 years ago we were blessed to begin our ministry.   This 

day two policemen (on left of picture) arrested me and “threw” me in jail.    

 

This coming Tuesday the 11th of November we begin the first of 

two extremely important trips that will last 37 days, with our only 

having 5 days at home to repack our bags and recharge our 

batteries.   TIME IS OF THE ESSENCE.    

 

These two trips could the most important trips that we have made 

to date.   Two of the countries where we will hold large pastor’s 

seminars could be on the verge of civil war.   Each of these 

countries have presidents who are openly anti-Christian.    

 

Next Saturday we will hold a large seminar in Nicaragua where 

their avowed communist President, Daniel Ortega, has a positive 

rating of only 20%.   The poverty level in this country is one of the 

worst in all of Latin America.   This pastor’s seminar will be the 
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first of several we will have throughout this very needy country.   

PLEASE PRAY. 

 

We have been asked to return to Bolivia the middle of December to 

have a very important all day pastor’s seminar.   Our seminar will 

encourage pastors and churches to persevere in a concert of 

prayer asking God to send a true revival and heal their land.   

Bolivia has been on the verge of civil war for several months.   One 

month ago a Bolivian pastor was shot to death while trying to 

mediate a confrontation between government troops and a large 

demonstration.   On January 25th this country will have a 

referendum which if approved will have a significant impact on all 

churches that name the name of Christ.   PLEASE PRAY. 

 

Rigo, as always, has done a great job of organizing our Nicaraguan 

and Bolivian pastor’s seminars.   He and Laura will travel with Judy 

and me from Costa Rica to Managua for our meetings in that 

country. 

 

Before Christmas we will be in Costa Rica, Nicaragua, Peru, and 

Bolivia.   We will also speak in San Angelo, Texas, Dallas-Ft Worth 

area, Phoenix, Arizona, and Burbank, California.   We will 

personally thank two churches that came to our aide several 

months ago. 

 

We will have the great blessing of being with Carlos and Martha 

Munoz.   Forty years ago, Carlos and I started the ministry of 

Christians Sharing Christ in the market place of San Jose.   He is 
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now a pastor in Burbank and writes for an international ministry.   

Martha is a sought-after women’s speaker. 

 

PRAYERS NEEDS: 

• Pray for the countries of Bolivia and Nicaragua and for each of 

our seminars. 

• Our health and pain problems. 

• For financial needs for us to make the December trip to Bolivia. 

• That God will use us mightily for His glory in each of the many 

preaching and teaching opportunities we have in the next 

month and a half. 

• For the planning meetings and the large seminars scheduled in 

January for Guatemala and Costa Rica. 

• For a used computer and a used cell phone for Rigo and Costa 

Rica. 

 
All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
          CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
          3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
          Grapevine, Texas 76051 
 
 

Charles and Judy Moore  Rigoberto and Laura Vega 

8687 Lemon Ave #2   San Jose, Costa Rica 

La Mesa, CA 91941  

mocb@aol.com 

 

Pictures of previous seminars can be found on this web 

http://www.moorereport.com 


